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From The Managers Desk

Bula and welcome to the February edition of Snapshots. There’s quite a hive of activity within
the Disaster Reduction Programme and we’re happy to be able to share with you some of the
successes of our Pacific island countries in disaster risk management.

Many of the staff did not have a moment to waste this past month and a number have been
travelling around the region addressing a country priorities. You’ll hear about some of them in
this issue. We are going to press with this issue shortly following the major devastating
earthquake in Christchurch New Zealand where a number of lives have unfortunately been lost.
We remember the families of those who lost loved ones in our prayers and also our untiring
colleagues in the New Zealand Ministry of Civil Defense and Emergency Management, and all
emergency workers that have converged on Christchurch to assist in the rescue and recovery
effort.

We also extend our best wishes to colleagues in the Vanuatu NDMO and other agencies in
Vanuatu who have had to deal with relief efforts linked to 2 recent cyclones. It has kept them
busy but they’ve still had time to support the on-going effort on a second phase of
implementation for their DRM NAP which is currently underway. You’ll read more about this
later.
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